
Hello,
My child was identified as TAG very early in elementary school. Our school generally did the best they could at providing her support 
when needed. Unfortunately, in third grade, the writing teacher made students cry. My kid complained, but nothing was done. It took 
about four years for her to enjoy writing again, though she still struggles with it to this day. I believe a larger group of TAG identified 
kids would feel the support of other kids and parents. Their feedback would be received in a more powerful way, and will benefit all 
kids in the classroom. Thankfully this teacher appears to not be employed at the school, however, she was there for at least two 
more years (doing the same work).

I hope you will pass this bill in hopes of identifying more TAG kids.

Thank you.


